
From: Brian Emch [mailto:mrb202020@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 10:10 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: I'm against the proposed Duke pipeline in Cincinnati 

Hello, 

I am a homeowner in the neighborhood of Pleasant Ridge in Cincinnati. I recently became aware of 
Duke's request to build a 30" high pressure pipeline in Cincinnati. Two of the proposed routes are in my 
neighborhood. 

I'm against the plan for two reasons. First, I think the potential for serious destruction is too high to put this 
pipeline in a densely populated area. Second, I am concerned about how such a pipeline would 
detrimentally effect the property value of my home. 

I urge you to deny Duke's request to build this pipeline. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Emch 
6417 Girard Ave. 
Cincinnati, OH 45213 
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